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Committee Meeting Minutes
[image: image1.emf]
Minutes of IHBC North Branch meeting held on Wednesday 5 November 2008 at North of England Civic Trust, Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne

Present : Elaine Hogg, Stewart Ramsdale, Mike Hein-Hartmann, Graham Darlington, Geoff Underwood, Clare Lacy, Ken Hutchinson, David Carruthers
Minutes of the Previous Meeting and Matters Arising
· There were no matters arising
Treasurers Report
· There is £659 in the account at the end of the financial year.
· Mike to send the accounts to Stewart for signing and forwarding to Head Office.

· Expenses for the committee meeting in Cumbria can be paid.

Membership Report
· David James has been upgraded to full member and Paul Johnson has resigned.
· A new system for application membership is being discussed at the next Council meeting. In order to achieve consistency between branches, the interview process is being suspended. 
Branch Representative Report
· The meeting was held in Belfast

· The new President, replacing David Lovie, is Eddie Booth
· The North branch will host the 2013 Annual School.
· There is an IHBC blog for members 

· A joint meeting with the Scottish Branch has been proposed. Berwick would seem the obvious venue. Further discussion and organisation required.

CPD

· Clare is making good progress in organising an enforcement/ appeals event. Bob Kindred has agreed to speak. Possible venues to be researched.

Business Plan

· The review of the Business Plan requires a meeting devoted to it.

· See also the minutes of the committee meeting in Cumbria.
Newsletter

· Our thanks go to Ken and Ian for producing our last newsletter.
· Articles of local/member interest would be welcomed, to be sent to 
· Ken Hutchinson (phutch55@aol.com) or
· Ian McCaffrey (Ian.Mccaffrey@northtyneside.gov.uk).
NE Historic Environment Forum

· An IHBC member has been invited to join the NW Historic Environment Forum

Cumbria Representative Report

· There has been no meeting to report
Branch Connection Report
· Ken Hutchinson attended an event to give a member perspective on the IHBC.

· The centre would like to know how it can help branches

· There was a consensus that small branches and lone conservation professionals require more support from the centre.
Date of next meeting

Wednesday 10 December at 3:30 at Blackfriars, Newcastle Upon Tyne. This will be followed by Christmas drinks to which everyone is invited.  Come to the committee meting or meet at the Civic Trust at 5:00 and then on to the Bodega on Westgate Road.

Any members wishing to attend will be very welcome and any comments on the minutes or any other matter will be gratefully received. Please contact the branch secretary Elaine Hogg, Design and Conservation Officer, Environment, County Hall, Durham, DH1 5UQ or email Elaine.hogg@durham.gov.uk

Registered Office: 3 Stafford Road, Tunbridge Wells, Kent TN2 4QZ

Registered as a Charity No: 1061593  Company Limited by Guarantee  Registered in England No: 3333780


